
Newsletter Information 
 

The WVARSE Newsletter is published four times a year. Deadlines for each issue are 
listed below: 
 

Newsletter Deadlines 
 

  Spring …………………………………. March 15 
 
  Summer ………………………………..July 15 
 
  Fall ……………………………………..October 15 
 
  Winter (election years) ……………….December 15 
 
 
We encourage county units to contribute stories and pictures to be printed in the 
Newsletter. If possible, please send articles by e-mail. This makes the job of editing the 
Newsletter much simpler. When taking pictures with digital cameras, please e-mail the 
pictures in a JPEG format. You may also send photos by mail and we can scan and 
convert them into JPEG’s.  
 
Each Issue we try to publish a Memoriam to our deceased members. Since the Retirement 
Board no longer provides the names of deceased retired school employees, we must 
depend upon the local units providing that information to us. Please have the I & P chair 
send a list of deceased to Darlene Milam at bmilam@suddenlink.net (may also be sent 
by mail). We request that these be sent prior to the deadlines at the top of this page.  
 

  Spring Issue     Deaths from October to March 
  Summer Issue     Deaths from March to July 
  Fall Issue   Deaths from July to October 
 
We do not publish death notices – except for active Executive Board members and 
Past Presidents.  
 
Names, addresses and phone numbers of Unit Presidents are published in the summer 
Newsletter. The focus of the Winter Newsletter is legislative issues.  
 
Please send articles and photos to: 
 
  Mail      e-mail 
 
 Newsletter Editor    williammilam.bm@gmail.com 
 Darlene Milam     
 1587 Lee Street 
 Charleston, WV 25311 
 
Articles may also be sent to the Executive Director at: 
 
 200 Elizabeth Street 
 Charleston, WV 25311 

11 

mailto:bmilam@suddenlink.net

